
From: Maria Rosales <Maria.Rosales@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 9:49 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Jeanette Lipsey <Jeanette.Lipsey@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Commissioner Jamie Rhee "Innovations Conference On Infrastructure"- Speaker 
opportunity 
 
Steve, 
 
Our apologies for the delay. We just realized we had not emailed you after the trip. 
 
Commissioner participated in the Innovations Conference as a speaker, in her professional capacity. 
 
Please let us know if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Maria J. Rosales 
Policy Analyst 
Office of the Commissioner 
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